

Chapel Road Primary School

Knockdara Park Waterside Derry BT47 2BD

Telephone: 028 71 341419

Fax: 028 71 311873

E-mail: info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk

Web-site: www.chapelroadps.co.uk Principal: Mrs Mary Bacheta

Friday 4th May 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

To promote the value of reading, we will be holding a Reading Competition entitled 'Get Caught Reading'. We would like to challenge the children to 'Get Caught Reading' somewhere unusual, funny or surprising! They will need to ask a family member or friend to take a photograph of them and put their name and class on the back. All entries should be returned to school by Friday 18th May.

There will be a display showing the unusual places our children have been reading and a prize will be given to the child who has been caught reading in the most creative way. We ask that you send in copies so that photographs can be kept for this display and do not need to be returned.

Thank you for your support in encouraging your child to read. We look forward to seeing all their great ideas!

Mrs McShane Acting Principal

